Welcome to Cornerstone Church!
Sunday, June 2, 2013 10:00 a.m.   

Welcome!  We are so glad you chose to spend your Sunday with us. 

Chiming of the Trinity     Jonathan Hughes, Julia Capurso, Kayla Moyer
Bringing in the Light

Word of Welcome!  “God is Good!  All the Time!”
Reverend Cromie
Presentation of the Bible 

Call to Worship (inspired by Psalm 8)
Reverend Cromie
Praise Songs  “Shout to the Lord,” “Awesome God”

                                          Director of Music, 
Susan Rovira
Call to Confession
Reverend Cromie
Unison Prayer of Confession
Reverend Cromie
Responsive Declaration of God’s Love and Forgiveness
Reverend Cromie
  Congregational Response  “I Need Thee Every Hour” 
Teacher Appreciation            Macaroni Anne Cheeze &
Reverend Cromie         
Ritual of Friendship (print your name in Friendship Pad)
Lisa Capurso

Announcements                         
Reverend Cromie

Choir Recognition
Reverend Cromie

Joys & Concerns
Lisa Capurso
Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer
Kathy Genus
Time for Children and Children’s Offering* 
Reverend Cromie
Time of Greeting 
Lisa Capurso
Hymn  “It is Well With My Soul”
Responsive Affirmation of Faith: Heidelberg Catechism #1
  Lisa Capurso
Installation of Elder Gail Carlson
Reverend Cromie

Giving Thanks with our Offering of Gifts and Tithes
Kathy Genus
Offertory  “Jesus is the Answer/Seek Ye First”  
The Cornerstone Choir            
   Congregational Response “Give Thanks”

Prayer of Dedication
Lisa Capurso

Scripture: Ephesians 4:17-24
Reverend Cromie
Meditation  “Do You Know Someone in Need of an Attitude Adjustment?”

Reverend Cromie

Hymn #403  “What a Friend We Have in Jesus”  

Benediction (Please join hands in a circle.) 
Reverend Cromie
* Children in fourth grade and under may leave for Summer Children’s Church.
Next Sunday, June 9th, is Confirmation Sunday!  Pastor Courtney will preach the sermon “The Mirror Image” based on James 1:22-25 and our confirmation candidates will be received as members during worship. Join us!  All are welcome!
Today we show our appreciation to our Sunday School teachers (Patti Miller, Allyson Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Elizabeth Hughes, Courtney Miner and Director of Christian Education Kristen DiGirolamo) and our Choir (Faron Trick, Sean Beeg, Tim Woolverton, Sharron Smith, Alice Jones, Laura Stone, Gail Carlson, Donnette Hubert, Kristen DiGirolamo and Director of Music, Susan Rovira).  Many thanks to all!!!
The Adult Study is having a special outing to the Sculpture Garden in Hamilton TODAY: lunch at Rats at 12:00 PM followed by a tour of the sculpture garden at 2:00 PM. Please talk to Pastor Courtney if you plan to come.  All are welcome!  
Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session
Clerk of Session: Sharron A. Smith
2013: Denise Mudalel, Lisa Capurso, Okoro Okparaeke, Chuck Calhoun
2014: Dominique Robert, Todd Moyer, Kellie Pushko, Bruce Thompson

2015: Barbara Dougherty, David LaCross, Gail Carlson, Wendy Barone

The next Session meeting will be on Wednesday, June 5th, at 6:00 PM at the home of Lisa Capurso (1 Kindling Way).
Our Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!
2013 Betty Thompson (Moderator), Laurie Wegner
2014 David Carlson, Sueli Paes de Barros
2015 Jim Ryan, Laura Stone
Next Meeting – June 19th, 7:00 p.m. at the home of Betty Thompson.
Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 732-928-2424, or 561-703-2263
Director of Music: Susan Rovira, 609-371-1473
Intern from New Brunswick Seminary: Kathy Genus, 732-585-3290
Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Tina Kas, 732-928-1778
Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Administrative Manager:  Jim Ryan, 732-833-8514  
Nursery Care: Patti Miller, 732-928-3212, Courtney Miner
The final Children’s Ministry gathering for this school year has been postponed until Thursday, June 13th, with a pool party at the Moyer’s home (7 Kindling Way) from 5-7:30 PM.  All children in grades K-6 and their parents are invited for an evening of dinner, games, and fun!!!  Please let Allyson Moyer know if you plan to come.
There will be a Mission Committee Meeting on June 9 after worship.  Please talk to Committee Chair Wendy Barone if you are interested in Missions.
Shop Rite Gift Cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $9370 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao.
Confirmation Update and Important Dates:  Wednesday, June 5 - Confirmation Youth will be asked share their faith statements at a Dinner with Session at 6 PM (family members and mentors are invited to attend, please RSVP to Lisa Capurso); Saturday, June 8 - we will travel to NYC for a tour of St. John the Divine (leave by 8:30 AM and we will come back by 2:30 PM); Sunday, June 9 – Confirmation during 10:00 AM worship! 

The Church Ladies Annual Luncheon will be on June 19th at 12:30 PM at the Breakers in Spring Lake. Please RSVP to Joan Mallison ASAP if you plan to attend.

The House of Hope Cafe' will present a very special evening of phenomenal music and worship with Terry and Nancy Clark on Saturday, June 8th from 7:00 – 10:00 PM. This is a totally FREE concert, which will be followed by refreshments and fellowship. The House of Hope Cafe' is located at Brick Presbyterian Church, 111 Drum Point Rd, Brick Township.  For Directions or to learn more about House of Hope Cafe', please visit: www.brickpresby.com.

The Summer Praise Team/Choir will begin rehearsing THIS Thursday, June 6th at DeBows Methodist Church at 7:00. This is an informal group for anyone, Middle School through retirement and beyond, who would like to sing on Sunday morning during the summer months.  Contact Susan Rovira, srplus3@comcast.net, for more information.
The Adult Tuesday Evening Study will meet on Tuesday evenings through the month of June at the home of Bob Wegner from 6:30-8:00 PM.  The study is co-taught by Kathy Genus and Pastor Courtney, and this Tuesday 6/4 will begin a study of the book:  Shiny Gods: Finding Freedom from Things that Distract Us by

Mike Slaughter. Books are available for purchase for $11.24.  All adults welcome!
 
Volunteers scheduled for next Sunday, June 9th:

· Set-up: Bruce & Betty Thompson
· Greeters: George and Joan Nebel
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson

www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonechurchofjackson.org  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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Thank you!




Sunday   June 2, 2013    10:00 a.m.
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